## Seton Catholic Central School April 29<sup>th</sup> Newsletter

Here are some important events coming up:

Any Sporting Events: Please see the following website http://66938.digitalsports.com/pages/schedule/schedule.php?showCurrent=y

- Saturday April 30<sup>th</sup>: Senior Class Bottle Drive @ SCC 10:00am 12:00 PM
- AP Exams begin on Monday May 2<sup>nd</sup>
- Monday May 2<sup>nd</sup>: Boys Tennis @ Rec Park 5:00 PM
- Wednesday May 4<sup>th</sup>: Boys Tennis @ Rec Park 5:00 PM
- PSAT Scores: 10th graders who took the PSAT 10 in February will be able to access their scores online via the <u>CollegeBoard</u> website beginning on April 22
- AP Exams: AP Exams are right around the corner. The AP Exam schedule is available here. Students must arrive on time to their exams. Late students will not be admitted to the testing room. Students should familiarize themselves with exam procedures, permitted materials, and other aspects of the AP program by reviewing the AP Bulletin. Students taking AP Biology, Calculus, Chemistry, Physics and/or Statistics should familiarize themselves with the calculators permitted on these exams and ensure that they have appropriate materials (information is in the AP Bulletin). All students taking an AP exam must complete pre-administration materials. Miss Curtin will be visiting study halls to facilitate this from April 21 to April 28. Students must have a #2 pencil to complete the pre-administration packet. Additional information about AP Exams will be e-mailed directly to students. Please contact Miss Curtin if you have any questions regarding AP Exams. https://securemedia.collegeboard.org/digitalServices/pdf/ap/2015-16-ap-bulletin-students-parents.pdf
- Driver Education Summer Session at SUNY Broome: Registration from Driver Education at SUNY Broome begins Monday, 5/2/16. Course fee is \$529. To be For additional information and to register visit <a href="https://www.sunybroome.edu/ce"><u>www.sunybroome.edu/ce</u></a>
- Host Family Opportunity: Host families are needed for Seton Catholic Centrals International Students. A generous stipend per student per month is given by the placement agency. If you or someone you know is interested or for more information please contact: The Catholic Schools of Broome County Office of Admissions Tel: 607-748-7423 x 3 or Email: jkiereck@syrdiocese.org
- Re-Admission Paperwork Reminder: Families that have not yet turned in Re-admission paper work for the 2016-2017 school year please do so asap. If you need this paperwork emailed again please contact Darlene Swift in the Guidance Office. Any questions contact The Catholic Schools of Broome County Office of Admissions at 607-748-7423 x3

## WIN A DRESS-DOWN DAY!

- Support a collection drive to benefit the Children's Hospital of Philadelphia (CHOP) by donating art supplies that will be used to make up bedside kits for children undergoing treatment. Donated items must be new & unwrapped. The grade that donates the most art supplies for the week of April 25<sup>th</sup> thru 29<sup>th</sup> wins a dress-down day! See attached flier for details. Thank you for your support!
- The Hengel Sports Classic is looking for volunteers (30 adults). If you are interested please contact Beth Putrino the Event Coordinator at (231-1440) or bputrino@syrdiocese.org.
- We are looking for hole sponsors for the Hengel Golf Classic. The cost is \$150. 100% of the money will come back to the school. Anyone who sponsors a whole can choose which program the money will go to. For example- Music Department, Key Club, Athletics or Art. Any questions please contact Mr. Martinkovic.
- Students who sold over \$100 or more in this past October's magazine drive are receiving a \$1,000 college tuition voucher from Sage Scholars tuition rewards and Great American opportunities. Students who sold \$250 or more will receive a \$2500 college tuition credit. More information as well as participating colleges from across the country are attached to the certificate. Currently, about 350 colleges accept these vouchers. They include RIT, Clarkson, St Bonaventure, Marywood, Kings, Wilkes and many others They are cumulative over students years here and more colleges are being added every year. Please remember this opportunity next October when we offer the magazine drive.
- Saintly Grounds could greatly use donations of; cases of bottled water, Gatorade, Power Aid, baked chips and Sunny D. They could use any donations in resale packages. Thank you so much!
- <u>Scrip Program</u>- Don't forget our Scrip program! Scrip is a cash back reward payment in the form of tuition credit. Anyone can participate! Any questions please contact Erin Brown or Denise Anderson.

It's not too late to get involved as a SCRIP coordinator! If interested in helping to keep the program in our school system, please inquire about helping out. Contact Erin or Denise with questions about the coordinator's role. With one person it's a monthly commitment – and with more people, it's even less! You will NOT be left to take over alone – we're simply looking for more involvement.

• <u>Box Tops/Soup Labels</u> – Don't forget that we still collect box tops and soup labels to help fund various activities. You can drop them off in the office.

God Bless, Mr. Martinkovic Principal